Dear Parents/Carers, 
We hope you had a good half term and enjoyed the break from school. Please find below an outline of some of the activities and lessons we will be covering this half term.
In Literacy we will be reading, writing and reciting spring poems. We will also be finding out about the famous author ‘Beatrix Potter’. We will learn about some of her story characters and the setting for her books. We have also planned some fun activities for world book day- more details to follow.
In Numeracy we will continue to work on our SMIRF targets. We will be using positional language, handling money and making small amounts using different coins. We will continue to work on using practical apparatus to add,subtract,divide and multiply.
In Science we will continue to work on Materials and we will be planning and carrying out simple investigations and experiments. We will also be finding out about the changes that happen in Spring. We will learn about hibernation, migration, newborn animals and spring flowers. (Fingers crossed our bulbs will produce some lovely blooms) We will be tracking changes in the seasonal weather and we will complete a chart in class to record our findings.
In Geography we will be finding out about Great Britain and looking at simple maps.
In Art we will be drawing and painting and trying out different techniques.
[bookmark: _GoBack]In Computing, we will be programming the bee-bots to follow a simple route and using the 2 simple program tools to create pictures on the computer.
In RE lessons we will be finding out about special books and stories and we will learn about Easter celebrations.  
We hope this information is useful and if you have any further queries or concerns do not hesitate to contact us.
Yours faithfully
Mrs Jackson and the Class 1 team.


